
Please tick yes or no  where necessary. 

1. I support a school uniform policy for students                        Yes                  No 

2. School uniforms should be voluntary for those who choose to participate                 Yes               No 

3. Implementing a school uniform policy would be financially beneficial for your family.          Yes           No 

4. Do you think school uniform promotes identity and belonging?                     Yes                   No 

5. Please put a tick        on the style you like 

Next year, Pukenui School is considering a voluntary uniform policy.   At this stage we are looking at offering 

a school polo shirt.  The PSG have kindly offered to subsidize the initial purchase of each students first shirt, 

making the initial cost $10.  Thereafter the cost per shirt would be around $33.00. 

The Board of Trustees would like your input. 

We are requesting that each family respond by completing the survey below. 

   

If you are interested to purchase a Pukenui Shirt next year for your child/ren, please complete the  

following: 

 

 

 

Parent/Caregiver Signature   __________________________________________ 

 

PLEASE RETURN FORM TO SCHOOL OFFICE BEFORE FRIDAY 3rd NOVEMBER. 

STUDENT NAME SIZE QUANTITY 

   

   

   

   


